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Protection and Permanency TRANSMITTAL LETTER, PPTL 08-08

TO:
Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates

 

Regional Program Specialists

 

Family Services Office Supervisors


FROM:
Mike Cheek, Director


Division of Protection and Permanency


DATE:
May 15, 2008

SUBJECT:  Revisions & Additions to SOP relating to CPS Specialized Investigations 
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of revisions made to Standards of Practice (SOP) relating to Child Protective Services (CPS) Specialized Investigations.  These revisions were made to clarify existing SOP in response to ongoing field staff comments and questions.  Impacted SOP includes:

· SOP 7B.8 Specialized Investigations (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.1 Investigations of Foster or Adoptive Homes (DCBS or PCP Agencies) (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.2 Investigations of Licensed PCC Facilities (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.3 Investigations of Licensed Child Care Centers (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.4 Investigations of Registered (Subsidized) Family Child Care Providers (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.6 Investigations of School Personnel (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.7 Investigations of Supports for Community Living or Community Mental Health/Mental Retardation Centers (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.8 Investigations of Psychiatric Residential Treatment Facilities, Crisis Stabilization Units or Psychiatric Hospitals (Revision);
· SOP 7B.8.9 Allegations of Maltreatment at DJJ Facilities (Revision); and
· SOP 7B.8.10 Allegations of Maltreatment at Hospitals (Revision).
The summary of revisions includes, but is not limited to:
· Inclusion of the role of the Office of Inspector General (OIG), as applicable, in Specialized Investigations;
· Interviewing guidelines for specialized settings;
· Clarification relating to factors when considering substantiation of maltreatment of an individual responsible for the management of a program; and
· Updated contact information for DJJ and OIG. 
These Standards of Practice (SOP) will be effective June 1, 2008 and will supersede all previously issued SOP or policy regarding this topic.  These revisions have been posted on the SOP Manual website and will remain in red font and strikethroughs until the effective date.  If you have any questions concerning this transmittal letter, please contact Jennie Willson via email Jennie.Willson@ky.gov or phone (502) 564-6852 (x 4170).
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